To: Food Share
From: Robyn Schieber
Subject: Minutes of March 22, 2022

Present: Amy Brandt, Nathan Rickey, Rosie Florian, Hristina Petrovska, Erin Dominianni and
Melody Woods, Valerie Owens

Not present: Robert Post, Coty Dunten,Sherry Weber,

Check in:
Hristina is getting ready for the Kalamazoo Foodways Symposium
Valerie is busy with classes resuming.

Melody is busy with My Leap and may be stepping away from the Food Share Committee for
the time being.

Hristina would like to get the information out to students about the Foodways Symposium.
Hristina will send a flier to Valerie to share with her students. The flyers will be in spanish and
english. She will also send the link to everyone.

We will put flyers about the symposium in the Food Share boxes next week. The Foodways
Symposium is April 5 through the 9th. Events for April 5th through the 8th are virtual in Spanish
and English. On April 9th we will have a special event at the FIC with Food Trucks, Vendors,
information booths and tours of the FIC.

Ben will be growing plant starts for Valley Food Share. We will be giving out the final week of
Food Shares.

Employee plant give away starts Friday, March 25 from 11 to 1 pm.



